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    Newsletter 24th January 2020   

St Ives Infant and Nursery School    @stivesinfantsch.          

Mission, Vision, Values – Parents Voice 

‘Setting Sails for New Horizons’ 

The ‘tagline’ above is our mission statement and 

one we are very proud of. How we are going to 

achieve that should be set out in our vision 

which will be underpinned by our values. With 

our renewed enthusiasm and a spring in our step 

we felt now would be a really good time to 

review and clarify our vision. 

All stakeholders are invited to share their 

thoughts. We will have a display in school for 

parents, staff, governors and children to 

contribute to, before we bring those ideas 

together. The aim is to ensure these very 

important statements are truly reflective of who 

we are as a school and what we want to achieve 

for our children. 

We do hope that as many of you as possible will 

contribute – it only has to be one word e.g. 

resilience. Please come in and interact with the 

display! If you are unable to come in person, 

please feel free to email your thoughts, or send 

them in with your child/ren.  

Key Dates                                                           

27th  - 31st Jan - Review Vision  - Jubilee Room 

 Monday 10th Feb – INSET Day  

Friday 14th Feb – Break up for Half term 

Monday 24th Feb – Return to school  

Saturday 28th March - First M.A.D day - More 

information to follow  

Spring Term Parents Meetings  

More information to follow 

Easter Holidays – Monday 30th March to Monday 13th 

April (Children return to school Tuesday 14th) 

Achievers  

Last week’s ‘Achievers’ …  

Class Achiever  

Pipit Solomon 

Puffin Grace 

Chough Bonita 

Heron Barnaby 

Kittiwake Jade 

Sandpiper Levi  

Cormorant Bluebell 

Well done to everyone. They all enjoyed hot chocolate 

last Tuesday.   

 

This week’s ‘Achievers’ … 

Class Achiever  

Pipit Leo 

Puffin Kayla 

Chough Acacia 

Heron Aria 

Kittiwake Poppy 

Sandpiper Alana 

Cormorant Cassius 

Well done to everyone. I will see you for Hot 

Chocolate on Tuesday. 

 



 

Reading 

Reading is so important to access every element 

of the curriculum, these facts are quite 

impactful! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E- safety  

Keeping children safe on line is a never-ending 

challenge.  

Please find below some useful sources of 

information.  

 

https://www.childnet.com/ 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/ 

https://www.vodafone.co.uk/mobile/digital-

parenting 

https://parentinfo.org/  

https://www.parentsprotect.co.uk/resources.htm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication 

In order to communicate in the most effective way possible, it would be useful for us to see how 

people would prefer information to be shared. If you could complete and return this slip, we can 

review our procedures to hopefully meet the needs of the majority. Thank you  

I would prefer to hear about school information via … (if you have more than one preference please 

label 1st, 2nd etc)  

 1st etc   1st etc  

Weekly Newsletter   Monthly Newsletter  

Half termly Newsletter   Facebook   

Twitter  Website  

Text  Other – please specify  

 

If you have any other comments or suggestions which will help with this subject, then please use the 

back of the page to share these.  

Thank you for your feedback, Mrs Farrar  
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